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MAY 2021
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	3

	4
	5

	6

	7
NO CLASSES – Virtual Provincial Subject Council Meetings


	10

	11
National Denim Day Staff are donating $5.00 to wear jeans
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	12
 
	13

	14
HAT DAY $1.00

Pre-K Morning

9:00-11:30am

All Current K Students stay home for the day



	17
NO CLASSES

Staff in Meetings


	18
Gr. 4 Provincial Assessments
May 18-28
	19

	20

	21


	24
NO CLASSES

Victoria Day
	25
Gr. 6 Provincial Assessments

May 25-June 4

	26

	27

	28
80s/90s Day               $1.00 for Student Council

Lightning Inc. Market

(Middle School)

5:00-7:00                     (MCS Parking Lot) 



Principal’s Message
Happy May to all MCS Families! 

We are just two months away from ending another school year. Our ask is that everyone continue to do their very best to keep us safe by wearing masks, washing hands and staying in their classrooms bubbles. This has certainly been a year for the record books BUT MCS students, families and staff have knocked Covid out of the park! The MCS Admin Team is so proud of everyone’s efforts.

Our Grade 4 and 6 students will be writing provincial assessments later this month. Families of those students will receive more information in the coming weeks.

I wish you a wonderful spring and ask that you give us a call at 325-4434 if we can support you and your family in any way.

Home & School Update
Home and School would like to say thank you to our students and their families for making our "Staycation" Raffle a huge success. We were able to raise over $8000.00. With this money, we are able to help the wonderful staff buy equipment and materials for the students.  This year, the need for extra materials and equipment has been even more important. The extra
sanitizing on the equipment has been hard and some have not been able to withstand it and are in need of replacing.                                                                                  

Some things we have been able to provide are the following:

· $1000 to our Phys. Ed. Department

· $1000 to our Music Department

· Materials for classrooms to help make the long days in one classroom more enjoyable (ie -room darkening curtains, helping with heat and visibility of the Smartboard)

· Technology

· A huge supply of Sidewalk chalk and bubbles

PSSC Update

Good day parents and legal guardians of students that attend MCS.  First, I would like to advise you that all PSSC meetings are open to public and parents/legal guardians.  All community members are encouraged to attend and find out more about the work provided (please contact the school admin team for proper COVID related arrangements). All members of the PSSC are volunteers that dedicate their time to support the school principal by providing advice on important topics such as (but not limited to) school policies and procedures, school improvement plan, encouraging parents and school communication, etc. We are working hard to help further develop the strong bond between the school and the community and for that we encourage everyone to get involved!

· Victor Bobarnac (PSSC Chair)[image: image1.png]Wi
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